
 
 
From: Huitt, Vonell, PED [mailto:vonell.huitt@state.nm.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 8:13 AM 
To: ANN STEINHOFF 
Cc: Baca, Gabriel, PED 
Subject: Gadsden 24125 
 
Good morning Ann, 
Hope your Labor Day weekend was enjoyable.  Short week and September will be half over!  
Glad you were able to connect with Gabe.  He mentioned you needed to do a Decrease BAR for 
$42,589.  I remember you overestimated in case materials didn’t come in before June 30th. If 
you have questions, let us know.   
Take care, 
Vonell 
 
Vonell Huitt 
 
New Mexico Public Education Department 
Title I Bureau 
Vonell Huitt, Education Administrator 
Title I Bureau 
5600 Eagle Rock Ave., NE, Room 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87113 
vonell.huitt@state.nm.us 
 
(505) 222-4768 
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